
It is time for Spring Photos!  Spring Photos will be taken on

Tuesday, March 6th

Please make sure to have your student come to school 
in appropriate nice attire for photos.

Photos will be sold on a proof method.  No order forms will be
given out before photos are taken.  We will take up to 3 photos 
of the student on a colorful handpainof the student on a colorful handpainted background.  
About a week later you will get a sheet with the proofs 

and ordering information.

Please note that the quality of the proofs does not represent the quality
of the ϐinished photos.  

There will be a deadline to turn in your order forms back to the school.  

Photography
13250 Forkland  .  Houston, TX  .  77077

281-493-5442
www.freemanphoto.com


